

Eastway Primary School Rossall Road Moreton Wirral CH46 8TA Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris

2: 0151 677 1235

schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk

eastway_primary.eschools.co.uk



Friday 2nd October 2020

Year 2 Bake Off Celebration - Friday 16th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of Year 2's topic 'The Great British Bake Off!' we would like to invite the children to take part in a 'Bake Off' style celebration on Friday 16th October.

The children will spend the morning baking delicious treats as part of their Food Technology learning. In the afternoon they will serve them to each other at their class tea party.

In order to do this, we would like to ask for a £2 donation per child please. Children will not need to bring anything to school as the donation which will help cover all baking items. Please pay via ParentPay. Should you have difficulty in accessing ParentPay, please contact the school office who will be able to help you.

Importantly, if your child has any new allergies, please let the school office know so they can update your child's records.

I know the children are really looking forward to taking part in this fun and educational activity and then telling you all about it after school!

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kindest regards

Miss G Dalby KS1 Lead and Year 2 teacher





